
 
 
Ref. n. 34/15       -    President of European Archery Federations 
Rome, 25 January 2015    c.c.    -    WAE Executive Board Members 

- GP Marathon Organizers 
- Mr Hakan Cakiroglu, WAE TD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Re : Grand Prix in Marathon – New final entries deadline! 
 
 
Dear President, 
 

I would like to inform you that, in agreement with the Organizers of the European Grand 
Prix in Marathon, WAE has decided to postpone the Final Entries (WAREOS) until 10 March 
2015. 
  

That competition is also valid as last qualifying event for the 1st European Games, hence it is 
scheduled very early in the calendar. At that time some countries  might have not defined yet the 
archers to be entered.  
For the mentioned reasons, we decided to postpone the Preliminary and Final entry deadlines in 
order to let our MAs have more time to define the participating archers.  
 
 Best regards 
 
 

         
           Marinella Pisciotti 
            Secretary General 
         
 
                
 
    


